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19th December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

During the week commencing the 15th of January, we're planning an engaging week focused on STEM

(Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) activities. We would like those of you who work

in STEM-related jobs to join us to talk or provide a short demonstration relating to your careers to

a class sometime during that week.

This type of visit can be incredibly inspiring for our young learners, giving a glimpse into the exciting

world of STEM professions.

We’d be delighted if you or someone you know would be interested in sharing your experiences and

expertise with our school. Please get in touch with Mr Dobson or the school office by the 5th of

January.

Thank you for considering this invitation. We're excited about the possibility of welcoming members

of our community to share their STEM-related professions.

Kind regards,

Mr Dobson

Year 6 Teacher

Maths and Science Coordinator

tdobson@longvernalschool.com

We are building a community where learners have no ceilings to their aspirations and
successes. Everyone is respected and loved in their own right.


